Dave Barthelmy

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent:  Tuesday, December 30, 2008 07:22 AM
To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 30th December 2008
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Hi All, i

I hope the holidays have been relaxed and stress free with friends and family.

Here at Thames Valley Towers we have had a great time and are looking forward to the second half!
Two things are on the agenda today.

1. Auction 285 closes Today at 23:00Hrs UK Time

This is our last auction close for 2009, and there are still plenty of handsome specimens to look at before we wave goodbye
to the "old year."

2. Auction 286 starts Today 18:30Hrs UK Time
This one will finish on Twelfth Night - and marks the end of the Christmas tree here!

The next auction start/close is on Friday.

Best Wishes
Mark Wrigley
e-Rocks
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